								25th February 2016


To Whom It May Concern, 

By way of introduction, my name is Kate Dundon. I am a diligent hardworking final year Law student studying in the University of Limerick seeking to do a summer internship and secure future employment as a solicitor in Byrne Wallace.

· In UL, it is compulsory to do an eight-month Co-operative education program while in third year. During my Co-Op I developed my research, communication and legal writing skills. These are skills that I wish to develop further and I believe Byrne Wallace is the place to do so.  Not only are Byrne Wallace one of Ireland’s leading Law Firms they are a top law firm with many departments being considered market leaders in Dublin such as tax, litigation, banking and in particular transactional corporate work. Byrne Wallace is Ireland’s only leading law firm to win the Lecxel Standard of Excellence Award. I strive from working in a fast paced environment with others who share the same commitment and work ethic as I do.

[bookmark: _GoBack]I want to work with and learn from the best lawyers in the industry with the best firm in the country and I have identified Byrne Wallace as the firm to do so.


Thank you for taking the time to read my application and I look forward to hearing from you in the future. 

Yours truly,
Kate Dundon.
(0838336906)
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